
Minister Dacic conversed with Ambassador Chepurin
Monday, 02 April 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today Ambassador of the Russian Federation Aleksandar Chepurin.
  
The interlocutors discussed current issues concerning the bilateral cooperation between their
countries, as well as mutual support in international organizations.

On the occasion, Ambassador Chepurin handed the letter from the Minister of Foreign Affairs of
the Russian Federation, Sergey Lavrov, in response to the letter from Minister Dacic, related to
the arrest of the Head of the Office for Kosovo and Metohija, Marko Djuric, in Kosovska
Mitrovica, on 26 March 2018.
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